Public Notice

Proposed Amendment #4 To The
Community Development Block Grant
Disaster Recovery Program Action Plan
For Disaster Recovery

The Town of Union is proposing an amendment to the Community
Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Action Plan for
Disaster Recovery. The amendment will authorize an additional allocation
(above the original estimate of $150,000) in an amount not to exceed
$10,000 from the Unprogrammed/Contingency reserve fund in order to
provide full funding for the construction of a new bathroom facility at
Glendale Park. The additional funds are required to cover project delivery
costs such as environmental studies, asbestos removal, and incidental
construction contract contingencies.

Interested citizens or organizations should address comments about the
proposed change in writing by 4:00 PM on Wednesday, September 3, 2013
to:

Town of Union Department of Planning
Town Hall, 3111 East Main Street
Endwell, New York 13760

Comments may also be sent by the deadline via electronic mail to
recovery@townofunion.com

All public comments will be considered before this amendment to the Action
Plan For Disaster Recovery and budget are implemented, subject to Town
Board approval. The Town Board will consider the proposed amendment at
its regular meeting on Wednesday, September 4, 2013 at 7:30 PM.

Hearing or speech impaired persons should call the Town’s TDD number at
786-2915.

Paul A. Nelson
Planning Director



